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January 7, 2023 



MASS  INTENTIONS 
 
 

 

Monday, February 26 
  8:00 am  John DeBord - Happy Birthday 
 
Tuesday, February 27 
  6:30 pm  Albert Gargiulo by Anne-Louise & Mike Bennett 
 
Wednesday, February 28 
  8:45 am  Theresa Kennedy 
 
Thursday, February 29 
  8:00 am  Aileen & John Branick by Barbara Clark 
 
Friday, March 1 
  8:00 am  Pat Glenn by Serra Club 
11:00 am  Tim Heydon Funeral Mass 
 
Saturday, March 2 
  4:00 pm  Michael Curtius by Chickie & Joe Capotrio 
  6:00 pm  Marguerite & John Callahan  
                    by Charlotte & Rod Callahan 
 
Sunday, March 3 
  8:00 am  Patricia & Gerard Glenn by Kathleen Rossi 
10:00 am  People of the Parish 
  5:00 pm  Special Intentions of Sr. Ofelia Roibas             
     by Chuck & Carol Burr 

2ඇൽ Sඎඇൽൺඒ ඈൿ Lൾඇඍ 
                 Genesis 22:12                    Psalm 116 
                 Romans 8:32                     Mark 9:7 

GOSPEL REFLECTION 
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 PRIEST MASS SCHEDULE 
Saturday, March 2 
  4:00 pm - Fr.Bob Chorey  
  6:00 pm - Fr. Bob Chorey 
 

Sunday, March 3 
  8:00 am - Fr. Dariusz Miskowicz 
10:00 am - Fr. Dariusz Miskowicz 
  5:00 pm - Fr. Dariusz Miskowicz 

SCHEDULE  SUBJECT TO  CHANGE 

As a college student, my prized possession was an after-market car 
stereo.  It was my pride and joy: glorious audio, eye-catching display 
screen, and multi-disc CD changer.  It drained my hard-earned      
dollars, but it was totally worth it.  It drenched me in music every-
where I drove.  On Ash Wednesday of my senior year of college, 
Father Tom, the Jesuit priest at my university said, “Pray for God to 
tell you what he wants you to sacrifice for Lent.”  I did.  In my heart, 
the answer came: “Give up listening to your car stereo for forty 
days.”  I winced.  Not possible, I thought.  Can’t do it.  I made other 
plans.  The next morning, I was stunned to find that my car had been 
broken into, and my fancy stereo ripped out and stolen. 
 

God’s command to sacrifice what we love is no joke.  This week in 
Genesis 22, God says: “Abraham!” “Here I am,” he replied.  Then 
God said, “Take your son, your only son, whom you love — Isaac — 
and go to the region of Moriah.  Sacrifice him there as a burnt offer-
ing on a mountain I will show you.”  Believe me, I know.  We like to 
be in control.  It chaffs us that God sets the terms of what we must 
sacrifice, and how.  But this is no impersonal, tyrannical process.  
Remember that God uses their names, Abraham and Isaac.  God 
knows each one of us and the precious gifts He commands us to  
offer.  Finally, our sacrifices are for our own good.  Do we trust this 
enough to do what Father Tom asked me to do? 
 

Lenten challenge: This week, I dare you to ask God: “What do you 
want me to give up?”  He may ask for that which you love most.  It 
will be something precious to you: time, money, a relationship, a 
dream, an opportunity.  What matters is we trust Him and act       
sacrificially in line with His command.  Whatever we sacrifice will 
of course come back to us as surely as the Risen Jesus — but that 
doesn’t make it easy                             — Father John Muir    ©LPi 

 

Our Lady of the Snows                            
Parish Reconciliation Service                      

February 28 - 6:30 pm 
An opportunity for renewal! 

                                      

                              Dear Parishioners, 
 

      Vintage Affair was a success! Thank 
      you to the team that did such a     
      tremendous job of getting it all    
      together!  Thanks to those who            
      donated and bid, too. 
 

Engage in Lent!  The more we give to this season, the 
more we open ourselves to God's graces.  There is a lot 
going on too:  Click HERE for the events. 
 

Our Parish Lenten Reconciliation service will take 
place on Wednesday, Feb. 28, at 6:30 pm.  This is an 
excellent opportunity for families to celebrate together 
God's forgiveness.  I especially encourage families of 
teens in Youth Ministry/Confirmation to attend. 
 

The funeral for Tim Heydon will be Friday, March 1, at 
11:00 am.  Please keep Lynn and family in prayers. 
 

PARKING! - PLEASE be aware of our neighbors 
when parking on the street.  One neighbor has a         
reserved space in front of her house, so we cannot park 
there.  Be sure to NOT block driveways as well.  We 
need to be good neighbors, and good parkers.  
 

CSA 2024 has star ted.  Unfor tunately due to timing 
of surgery and other events, I have been unable to 
speak at the masses in an orderly way.  PLEASE do 
consider making your pledge soon!  This appeals helps 
the diocese in its ministries, and it helps us in our      
rebates to increase our Building Fund.  Pledge cards 
have been mailed.  Click HERE to find out more and 
learn how to make a pledge. 
 

                    Your Pastor, Fr. Bob 
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YOUTH  MINISTRY 

 ATTENTION ALL HIGH SCHOOL STUDENTS 



YOUNG ADULTS MINSTRY 

OUR LADY OF THE SNOWS                                       4                                                    February 25, 2024 

ADULT  FAITH  FORMATION  

OPPORTUNITIES 
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FOR FAMILIES AND ALL AGES  — OLS YOUTH MINISTRY IS PROUD TO  

PRESENT JOE MELENDEZ IN CONCERT!!! 

APRIL 21— 

6:00 PM - 8:30 PM  

IN THE OLS PARISH CENTER 

ALL ARE WELCOME!   FOOD WILL BE PROVIDED 



OUR LADY OF THE SNOWS                                              6                                             February 25, 2024 

RCIA PARISH-WIDE SERVICE PROJECT 

GIVING OF OUR TIME & TALENT  

                      

   ALL ARE INVITED !!! 
 
       Knights of Columbus 

   Fish Fry          
Friday, March 22  

,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,                     

Parish Center, 1200 S. Arlington  
Sit-down dinner served from 5:00-7:00 pm.                 

Takeout orders will be available. 
Adults $16, Children $8 (under 12) 

Stop by the Church office to buy your ticket - 
Cash or Checks only.  (Make check out to K of C) 

All tickets must be purchased in advance. 
Deadline for tickets sales is March 18. 

Lenten dinner menu:  Fish, French Fries, Cole Slaw 
Beverage bar available 

No tickets sold at the door. 
 

RITE OF CHRISTIAN INITIATION OF ADULTS 

Meet our Candidates….. 

Interested in becoming Catholic? 

Need First Communion and/or              
ConfirmaƟon? 

Join RCIA!  To join RCIA, please email 
Mariah at adulƞaith@olsparish.com 
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MARY  HARVEY 

     

 
 

 
OPERATION EASTER  BASKET  
 

The annual Operation Easter Basket Event provides Easter 
gifts for children in need. 
 

As the Easter season approaches, Catholic Charities is      
rallying the support of the community to collect 1,400  
Easter baskets for children in Washoe County and through-
out northern Nevada who might otherwise miss out on the 
joy of this festive occasion.  
 

You can help by donating essential items such as empty 
baskets, books, coloring books, toys and cellophane in   
addition to pre-filled Easter baskets for children spanning 
from infants to 18 years old.  With a suggested value of $25 
per basket, the contents can include an array of age        
appropriate toys, books, bubbles, coloring books, outdoor 
games and activities, toiletries and gift cards. Kindly refrain 
from including perishable items or wrapping individual 
gifts.  Please clearly label baskets with the intended age and 
gender.  As a finishing touch, please secure all baskets with 
cellophane.  
 

Additional ways to help include:  shop CCNNs Amazon 
Wishlist (https://a.co/2NalrfT), donate on the website at 
ccsnn.org, or send a check to CCNN, PO Box 5099, Reno, 
NV 89513, Attn: Operation Easter Basket.  
 

Please deliver donations to the St. Vincent’s Thrift Stores 
located at 500 East Fourth Street, Reno, or at the St.      
Vincent’s Super Thrift Store, 190 E. Glendale Ave., 
Sparks, Monday through Sunday from 8:00 a.m. to 4:00 
p.m.  Donations accepted for this event through March 8, 
2024.   
 

For additional information regarding Operation Easter   
Basket, please contact Lisa Ross at lzross@ccsnn.org or 
call (775) 322-7073 extension 235.  

CATHOLIC CHARITIES ST. PATRICK’S DAY  
FUNDRAISER 

Please join Catholic Charities of Northern Nevada for their 
annual St. Patrick’s Day themed dinner and fundraiser 
Leprechauns and Libations on Thursday, March 14, from 
5:30-8:30 pm at South-40.  This event supports the      
poverty assistance programs of Catholic Charities and is 
an evening of friendships, libations and a traditional Irish 
meal.  Tickets are $60 for adults, $30 for children under 12 
and a package of 20 Arcade Credits can be purchased for 
$10.  The dinner includes corned beef and cabbage,      
shepherd’s pie, salad, potato pancakes, Irish potato salad 
and dessert.  South-40 is located at 1445 South Meadows 
Parkway in Reno. To purchase your tickets for a night of 
fun, visit                                                                           
https://ccsnn.org/pages/leprechauns-and-libations. 

For those who have recently gone to  God:  
Tim Heydon, beloved husband of Lynn 
and father of Tim, Jr., Cathy Retterath,  

               Maureen Koski, and the late Kelley Depoali.
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Dear Sisters and Brothers in Christ, 
 

I am reaching out to ask for your support for the 2024 Catholic Services Appeal.  This year’s theme     
“We are His Body,” tells us something very important about ourselves.  As people of faith, we are a        
Eucharistic people.  We are one body with many members because we are the fist partakers of the Body of 
Christ, the Eucharist (1 Cor 10:16-17). 
 

As recipients of the Eucharist, the real presence of Jesus, we are meant to be transformed to become what we receive — 
the very presence of Christ in the world.  This means our lives as individuals in the Church must be directed toward the 
good of others as ministers of Christs’ mercy, love, and compassion. 
 

This mercy, love, and compassion is clearly demonstrated in the many ministries that take place within the Diocese of 
Reno.  Perhaps your children have benefited from religious education in one of our parishes.  Deacons have been taught 
to provide pastoral care  for those in need and for people who are grieving.  You have made it possible to foster and       
enrich vocations to the priesthood.  These and other  things are made possible by the Catholic Services Appeal. 
 

Please allow me to introduce the updated format of the pamphlet and pledge card.  If you prefer to make your donation 
online, go to https://www.highdesertcatholic.org/csa/ and complete your pledge form and other related materials. 
 

I am humbled and thankful for your generous continued support, and I ask you to prayerfully consider a gift to the  
Catholic Services Appeal 2024. 
 

Please know that I keep you and your loved ones in my daily prayers.  God bless you always! 
 

With every best wish and assurance of prayers, I remain, 
 

Yours in Christ, 
 
 
 

Most Reverend Daniel H. Mueggenborg 
Bishop of Reno 

CATHOLIC SERVICES APPEAL 

LETTER FROM PASTOR OF ST. PETER CANISIUS  CHURCH 

 

Dear Pastor Robert W. Chorey and Our Lady of the Snows: 
On behalf of St. Peter Canisius Catholic Church, I want to extend my sincerest gratitude for your support of the One 
Church 2nd Collection at Christmas — your Christmas gift of $16,516.  Our goal for this campaign is to raise $5.5      
million for our much needed church in Sun Valley. 
Without the support of congregants like you, our church wouldn’t be able to spread God’s word and touch the lives of 
everyone in our community. 
Your donation to our general fund supports our building project and enables us to continue to serve our community in 
northern Nevada. 
Generosity brings you closer to God, as it helps others grow closer to Him, too.  Thanks to donors like you, our church 
will be able to help our brothers and sisters in northern Nevada.  Your generosity is no small thing; there is mightiness in 
the meek. 
Thank you again for your kindness and your impact on our community. 
You and your parishioners will be kept in our prayers. 
+A personal thank-you letter to each parishioner who provided an address will be mailed in the next few days. 
Sincerely, 
 
Fr. Edgar Villanueva 



FINANCIAL  COLUMN 

WEEK 
ENDING 

AMOUNT SPECIALS AMOUNT 

January 21 14,904   

January 28 14,211   

February 4 17,444 Priests’ Relief 3,415 

February 
11 

18,368   

February 
18 

19,207 Central & Eastern 
Europe 

2,029 

WEEKLY OFFERING  

Monday, February 26 -  
    3:00 pm - Lenten Small Groups in Parish Center 
    7:00 pm - Lenten Small Groups in Parish Center     
 

Tuesday, February 27 
  10:00 am - Knit & Crochet and Arts & Crafts in PC 
    7:00 pm - Young Adults Movie Night in Rock House 
 

Wednesday, February 28 
    6:30 pm - Parish Reconciliation Service 
    7:00 pm - YA Women’s Bible Study in Rock House 
 
 

Thursday, February 29 
    8:30 am - Eucharistic Adoration  
  10:15 am - Centering Prayer Group via Zoom 
 
 

Friday, March 1 
    6:00 pm - Stations of the Cross in Parish Center 
    6:30 pm - Soup Supper in Parish Center 
      

Sunday, March 2 
    4:00 pm - Korean Mass in Parish Center  
    6:00 pm - Youth Night in Parish Center 
          

               EUCHARISTIC ADORATION  
 

              Eucharistic Adoration every Thursday  
          following the 8:00 am Mass until 11:00 am 

 

 

FUNERAL SERVICES 
 

Please call the parish office at 775-323-6894.  If you have      
already made arrangements with a funeral director, a staff  
member will coordinate with them to meet your needs.            
Assistance with music is available on request. 
 

Click on Funeral under Ministries at www.olsparish.com 
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Dave Higgins 
Mary Johnson 
Jennifer Justus 
Karen Kottinger 
Michelle Lingad 
Jeff Lieberstein 
Sonia Lopez 
Tony Lowdon 
Nelda McGee 
Sandy McGowan 
Jose Nogueira 
Maria Nogueira 
Terry Norman 

Pat O’Grady 
Sofia Padilla 
Nellie Perazzo 
Gabe Perry 
Earl Piercy 
Sofia Porper 
Ed R. 
Ro Reviglio 
Al Roth 
Carol Roth 
Mark Schinzing 
Kay Seeliger 
John Sokol 
Pat Thomas 

Emma Alden 
Mike Blane 
DeDe Bradshaw                     
Pat Brochtrup 
Carol Burr                  
Korey Calhoon  
Dorothy Carroll 
Anita Culannay 
M.J. Diarte                   
Fred Elezi 
Russ Goebel                  
Ron Gunderson  
Cabujal Gutieng 

Please contact the parish office to add or remove a name 
from the prayer list.  Email secretary@olsparish.com or 
call 775-323-6894. 

 
eGiving is a way to simplify your  giving and provide 
steady, consistent support that helps us be ready with      
programs, services, and ministries for our church families 
and for those in our community.  Your recurring gifts will 
help strengthen our parish and sustain our ministries 
throughout the year, even if you need to miss a Sunday 
Mass.  It’s easy to get started.  Here are some ways to sign 
up: 
 

• Visit olsparish.com—scroll down to “GIVE OLS 
OnLine Giving”  This will bring you to our WeShare                     
site.  Just sign in and follow the prompts.  

• Call Joe Anne at 775-323-6894 ext. 502 
• Scan the QR Code  
 

Thank you and may God bless your generosity. 

• Stations of the Cross in the Parish Center Chapel 
— Fridays at 6:00 pm.   

• Friday Soup Suppers—6:30 pm in Parish Center 
OLS Room.  Join us on Fridays during Lent for 
meatless soup suppers following Stations of the 
Cross.  Please bring either a meatless soup or salad to 
share.  We ask that you not bring a dessert. 

 

GOAL 
 

$168,308 
Families Pledged 21 

% of Families 

(Goal 25%) 

01.3 % 

Amount Pledged $17,300 

Amount Paid $5,865 

CATHOLIC SERVICES APPEAL (CSA) - 2024 
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OFFICE / RETAIL / INDUSTRIAL / MULTI-FAMILY
SALES • LEASE • INVESTMENTS

775-232-8551
www.JohnsonGroup.net

YOUR ORIGINAL LOCAL PLUMBER

Trusted and Reliable Since 1893

(775) 828-4193

J & H CONSTRUCTION & MAINTENANCE, LLC
LICENSED & BONDED NEVADA NO. 0098742

RESIDENTIAL & COMMERCIAL
ASPHALT SERVICES

SEALCOATING • LINE STRIPPING
PRESERVATION • PATCHING

RUBBERIZED CRACK FILLING
(775) 505-4552  (775) 300-2442

Kevin Weiske
Cell: 775.745.2205
www.moodyweiske.com
kevin@moodyweiske.com

103 Keystone Avenue • P.O. Box 3296 • Reno, NV 89505-3296

Office: 775.329.8888
Fax: 775.329.8899

Nevada License 13490 • California License 806944

LET’S GROW YOUR BUSINESS 
Place Your Ad Here  

and Support Our Parish!
 

CONTACT ME Robert Martin
 

Rmartin@4LPi.com •  (800) 950-9952 x5865
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John C. DiGrazia, D.D.S.
Family Dentistry

1625 Lakeside Dr., Reno
(775) 786-2077

digraziadds.com

Nevada

CatholicMatch.com/NV

Our Mother of Sorrows Catholic Cemetery
2700 N. Virginia St. • Reno

775-323-0133
Advance Planning Program

Se Habla Español - No Obligation

www.catholiccemeteryreno.org

1350 Stardust, Ste 3A

Reno, NV 89503

775-348-0571
cateringbycreme.com

FULL SERVICE CATERING

775-686-0596 
amandajfield@me.com

Stress Free Holiday Styling * Call Today for a Free Consultation



 
 

Fඈඈൽ Dංඌඍඋංൻඎඍංඈඇ           Gඋൾൾඍൾඋඌ                          Bൺඉඍංඌආൺඅ 
Pඋൾඉൺඋൺඍංඈඇ       
Deacon Dave Norman         Fr. Bob Chorey                  Toby Bordelon 
davecec@icloud.com          pastor@olsparish.com        tbordelon2@outlook.com     
                          
                                           Eucharistic Ministers       Sൺർඋංඌඍൺඇඌ                     
             Fr. Bob Chorey                   Greg Higgins                                        
Aൽඎඅඍ Rൾർൾඉඍංඈඇඌ ๟       pastor@olsparish.com        775 - 690-4519              
Cඈඇඇൾർඍංඈඇඌ Mංඇංඌඍඋඒ   
OurLadySnows.ARC@gmail.com                   

 

RECONCILIATION:  Saturdays:  2:00 pm - 3:00 pm                                
                             or by appointment 
 

Anointing of the Sick: Those wishing to receive the Anointing of the 
Sick are asked to speak with any of the priests or call the office at      
323-6894.  Masses for Anointing of the Sick are celebrated throughout 
the year, and are announced in the bulletin. 
 

Baptisms of Infants through 2nd Grade: Parents are asked to attend 
our Baptism Preparation class on the 2nd Monday of each month at  
7:00 p.m. via Zoom.  Sponsors are also invited to attend.  Please call the    
office at 323-6894 or email secretary@olsparish.com for more             
information and to sign up. 
Baptisms of third graders and older: Parents are asked to call our  
Director of Children’s Sacraments, Lauri-Anne, for information at     
329-6147 or dre@olsparish.com. 
 

Communion to the Homebound: If you are ill at home and wish to 
receive the Eucharist, call the office at 323-6894. 
 

First Holy Communion and Confirmation:  The Diocese of Reno 
requires a two year preparation for children and teens receiving these 
Sacraments.  Please contact Lauri Anne Reinhart at 329-6147 or  
dre@olsparsh.com. 
 
 

Marriage:  Couples wishing to be marr ied at Snows need to make 
their initial contact with the parish six months before their wedding date.  
Couples are asked to contact the office at 323-6894. 
 

R.C.I.A.:  Adults wishing to become Catholic or Catholic adults need-
ing to receive First Communion and /or Confirmation, should contact 
adultfaith@olsparish.com, or call 323-6894 ext. 525.  

SACRAMENTS 

PARISH  STAFF 
 

Pastor 
Fr. Bob Chorey 
pastor@olsparish.com 
(775) 323-6894 ext. 510 
 
Parochial Vicar 
Fr. Dariusz Miskowicz 
frdariusz@olsparish.com  
(775) 323-6894 ext. 504 
 
Parish Deacons / Infant      
Baptisms 
Deacon Brian Callister  
tbriancallister@yahoo.com 
Deacon Dave Norman 
davecec@icloud.com 
 
Adult Faith Formation, RCIA, 
and Young Adults Ministry 
Coordinator 
Mariah Nickerson                
adultfaith@olsparish.com 
ext. 525 
 
Parish Business Administrator 
Shauna Meyers (775) 499-9603 
Shauna@olsparish.com 
 
Facilities/Bulletin/Accts Payable 
Joe Anne Jones - ext. 502 
jjones@olsparish.com 
 
Children’s Sacraments;      
Religious Education 
Dr. Lauri Anne Reinhart 
dre@olsparish.com 
(775) 329-6147 
 

DRE Assistant 
Breana Vazquez  -ext. 506 
breana@olsparish.com 
 

VBS - Brucie Ingram   
secretary@olsparish.com 
 

Youth Ministry Coordinator 
Nick Barbieri 
(775) 323-6894 - ext. 520 
youthm@olsparish.com 
 

Music Ministry 
Joseph DeRosa - (775) 499-9611  
music@olsparish.com 
 
Office Administrator 
Brucie Ingram - ext. 500 
secretary@olsparish.com 
bingram@olsparish.com 
 

Receptionists  - ext. 500 
secretary@olsparish.com 
Betty Mullins - Saturday am 
Karen Monaco - Sunday am 
 

PARISH 

LEADERSHIP 

MINISTRY COORDINATORS 

Reverend Bob Chorey, Pastor 
Reverend Dariusz Miskowicz, Parochial Vicar 

 

Office Hours:  Monday - Friday 8:30 am - 4:30 pm 
                         Saturday & Sunday 9:00 am - Noon 

 

   Weekend Masses:  Saturday Vigil- 4:00 pm & 6:00 pm  
                             Sunday: 8:00 am, 10:00 am & 5:00 pm 
Weekday Masses: Thursday, Friday -  8:00 am 
                                Tuesday - 6:30pm  
                                      Wednesday - 8:45 am  

Civic Holiday Masses:  9:00 am   
Holy Days of Obligation:  8:30am, 12:10pm and 6:30pm 
Mission Statement:  We, the Body of Christ at Our Lady of the Snows, 
are a community of disciples on a journey of faith.  To live the gospel 
message as listeners, learners, and leaders, we will:  Enrich our litur-
gies as the foundation for greater spirituality; nurture an awareness of 
Christ in one another—see and reach out to those who long for mercy, 
healing, and justice; and facilitate the sharing of our Catholic legacy in 
the diverse settings of our lives. 

MASS SCHEDULE 

 
Parish Council 
(meets 3rd Wednesday 
of each month) 
 

Fr. Bob Chorey 
Toby Bordelon 
Dave Brach 
Gayle Carlson 
Ron Frediani 
Dada Marco 
Shauna Meyers 
David Mieding 
Dcn. Dave Norman 
Heather Parks 
Katie Weber, Chair 
Hayden White 
Jill White 
Brian Wilcox 
 
Finance Council 
Fr. Bob Chorey 
Leo Bergin 
Stan Bondick 
Susan Dees 
Tim Fuetsch 
Lorinda Maez 
Shauna Meyers 
Dianne Stover 
Tiffany Williamson 
 
Parish Building 
Committee 
Fr. Bob Chorey 
Shauna Meyers 
David Mieding 
Greg Erny 
Paul Gordon 
Tim Heydon, Jr. 
John Krmpotic 
 
School Board 
Fr. Bob Chorey 
Rick Alonso 
Dominic Brunetti 
Michael Burke, Pres. 
Noelle Davis-Marinaccio 
Tim Fuetsch, Principal  
Katherine Glensor, VP 
Heather Parks, Sec. 
Michelle Schellin 
Tiffany Williamson, Treas 
     
Corporate Board 
Bishop Mueggenborg 
Fr. Bob Chorey, Pres. 
Fr. Chuck Durante, V.P. 
Shauna Meyers 
Katie Glensor 
Dianne Stover 
Brian Wilcox 


